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Facilities Assessment Subcommittee Meeting  

January 31, 2024 
9:30 AM 

 
Conference Call Meeting: Those who would like to participate in the meeting should 

contact Sarima.Okwu-Wolu@massschoolbuildings.org for the call-in information and instructions. 
If you prefer or have any questions, please call 617-960-3029.  

 
AGENDA* 

  

A: Introduction          9:30 AM 
 
B: District Presentations 
 

Quincy, Squantum Elementary School        9:40 AM 
    
 
C: Staff Updates 
  

Post Occupancy Update       10:30 AM 
 

Dedham, Oakdale Elementary School Update   11:10 AM 
 
 Schematic Design Updates       
 

None 
 

      
 
 
 

*All times are approximate. 
 


